

#106 - 19329 Enterprise Way Surrey, BC V3S 6J8

> Telephone: 604-534-5644 Fax: 604-534-3651 E-Mail: admin@bcturkey.com Website: www.bcturkey.com

May 25, 201

Al Sakalauskas Board Member BC FIRB PO Box 9129 Stn Prov Govt Victoria, BC V8W 9B5

RE: Draft Measures for Review and Discussion

Dear Mr. Sakalauskas,

The BC Turkey Marketing Board has reviewed the documents containing the Draft Measures provided to us by the BC FIRB and is not opposed to any individual measure in the draft documents.

As requested, Mr. Heppell and Mr. Benoit are prepared to work with the committee in order to finalise the measures to be monitored on a yearly basis.

Regards,

Kevin Klippenstein BCTMB Chair